MAY/JUNE NEWS FROM FOURTH GRADE
Where has the time gone? It is hard to believe the end of the year is upon us. We have learned so much this year and are now about to embark on a new and exciting journey as fifth graders.
We have many exciting and fun activities coming up. On Wednesday, June 6 we will have an end of the year activity with our first and second grade buddies. We are looking for a few donations of juice boxes and cookies or goldfish crackers, etc. We have 30 children total. If you are able to donate, please let me know. On Friday, we have FIELD DAY! Remember, to send in your hot dog lunch money if you are purchasing (5 dollars) or send a lunch with your child if they do not want the hot dog lunch.
We will be cleaning our classroom during the last week of school. Your child may need an extra bag to bring home any personal items. Also, Clorox wipes are in need, so if you can send some, I would be most appreciative as we will be cleaning our desks, etc.
Remember that there is no aftercare on June 1st due to the eighth grade graduation and also on June 8 as that is a noon dismissal for the last day of school. 
Lastly, I would like to thank all my wonderful parents for entrusting your child to Children of Peace school. I am very grateful for all of you and your continued support. I wish you a wonderful and restful summer and look forward to seeing everyone in August.
Love,
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